
 

 

ASX RELEASE             Friday, 1 February 2019 

 

 

REPSONSE TO MEDIA ARTICLE 
 

“Primero Group Limited (Primero) notes the media speculation in today’s Australian 

Financial Review in relation to NRW Holdings Limited. 

 

Primero wish to advise there has been no proposals from NRW to acquire Primero. 

 

Primero confirms that it is in compliance with the ASX Listing Rules and, in particular, Listing 

Rule 3.1”. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

INVESTORS      MEDIA 

 

Cameron Henry     Michael Vaughan 

Managing Director     Fivemark Partners 

investor@primero.com.au    +61 422 602 720 

  



 

 

 

 

ABOUT PRIMERO 

 

Primero provides engineering design, construction and operational services to the minerals, 

energy and infrastructure sectors. Primero has specialist expertise in project implementation 

and delivery with a complementary service offering comprising civil, structural, mechanical 

and electrical solutions. Primero provides these services to a diverse client base, ranging from 

mid-sized companies through to international mining and energy houses. 

 

 

 

 

 


